April 7, 2021
Hybrid City Council Meeting
Comments and Position Statements



PUBLIC FORUM
COMMENT
Laura Frego
My comment is in support of a neighbor speaking tonight on the topic of chronic traffic violations by car hobbyists and motorcycle enthusiasts. Individuals violate muffler vehicle code, speed limit, reckless driving, and racing laws all night and into the A.M. hours. Residents are diligent about reporting violations, but feel we hear excuses instead of a solution while the disturbances become worse. Please investigate effective solutions. Make Naperville an undesirable place to show off how loud, fast, and dangerous one's car is. I live between Aurora Ave., Ogden Ave. and Mill Street. On a pleasant weekend evening we endure (no exaggeration) hundreds of instances of revving and LOUD engine zipping all afternoon and night. This may seem a small annoyance to those who do not live with it, but I assure you rude behavior by some car and motorcycle hobbyists is negatively impacting the quality of life in homes, backyards, outdoor dining spaces, and downtown businesses.
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